
Physicals Due

Dear Parent or Guardian,

According to Massachusetts state law, your child will be due for an updated physical.
An initial physical is required at the time of entrance into kindergarten and every four
years thereafter (4th and 8th grades).

I am requesting that you take your child to his/her physician for a physical this year. If
you child has had a recent physical, a copy of that will be accepted. Please forward all
results to the school nurse.

This is an important piece in our program of good health care in schools. I appreciate
your assistance in this ongoing process.

Sincerely,

Eileen Braley, R.N. 
School Nurse

Saint John the Baptist Parish
19 Chestnut Street

Peabody, Massachusetts 01960
978/531-0444   FAX 978/531-3569


